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Jon Dunn to Speak -

Noted author Jon Dunn will be speaking
to the Todd Bird Club in Indiana, Pennsylvania,
on Tuesday, February 3, 1998. Jon, an editorial
consultant for Birding, served as the chief con-
sultant for the Field Guide to the Birds of North
America produced by the National Geographic
Society. He also co-authored Birds of Southern
California. His most recent book is 4 Field
Guide to Warblers, the newest addition to the
Peterson Field Guide series.

The subject will be warblers. Jon will be
bringing copies of Warblers, for sale that night.

The Todd Bird Club meeting, held at the
lodge in Blue Spruce County Park, will begin at
7:30 p.m. Access to Blue Spruce is from Route
110 near the town of Emest. All PSO members
are invited to attend. For further information or
directions, contact Roger or Margaret Higbee at
412-354-3493 or e-mail at bcoriole@twd.net.
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Annual PSO Meeting

The PSO Board of Directors met recently at
State College to continue planning for the 1998
meeting at Mansfield University in Mansfield, PA.
The meeting is scheduled for May 15-17, 1998. This
year's theme is “Birds of the Northern Tier.”

Shonah Hunter has already been busy
obtaining prices and planning with the university
concerning meals and lodging. One difference this
year is that Mansfield does not provide bath linen.
Everyone must bring his/her own towels and wash
cloths.

Committees have been organized to recruit
speakers. The afternoon sessions will once again
include a topnotch field identification program.

Field trips will be organized by the local
Tiadaghton Audubon Society. Target species will be
listed in the next newsletter.

The Earl Poole Award Committee has also
been active. Anyone interested in serving on this
committee should contact Alan Gregory at 717-788-
1425 (home) or 717-455-3636 (work) or e-mail him
at meg5@psu.edu.
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